
 

 

Robyn Gray  

Memorial Scholarship 

The Rotary Club of Camrose Daybreak has established two $1,000 

Scholarships in memory of  our late member Robyn Gray. Robyn lost 

her battle with cancer this January just after her 31st birthday. 

Scholarships are open to students who have attended a Camrose City 

or County high school and can be applied to any year of post secondary 

studies. 

To be eligible, applicants must possess excellent leadership qualities 

that coincide with the beliefs of Rotary International. Applicants must 

have a 75% minimum average, or a 2.7  GPA. An application form with a 

transcript and a reference letter are required. 

Find the application form at https://CamroseDaybreakRotary.org/

SitePage/Robyn-Gray-Memorial-Scholarship. 

The application deadline is Friday April 1, 2022.    
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